
From: awfiske49@gmail.com

To: BostonsBestBar@aol.com

Sent: 9/19/2011 3:31:06 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time

Subj: Re: Customer service follow up from September 16th...

Dianna,

It was such a wonderful night & we couldn't have done it without your awesome staff,

thank you!!!!

Abby 

Abigail W Fiske

11 Fiske Pond Road

Holliston, MA 01746


